
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
DRAFT MASTER ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT  

FISCALINI RANCH PRESERVE 
 

Tuesday, March 18 
5:00-6:00 PM – West Ranch 

6:00-9:00 PM – East Ranch (Community Park) 
Veterans Memorial Building, 1000 Main Street, Cambria 

 
 
On March 3, the Draft Master EIR for the Fiscalini Ranch Preserve was 
available for public review.   The Cambria Community Services District is 
the lead agency for the project and is conducting a hearing on March 18 to 
obtain comments from the public.  The hearing will be held as a Special 
Parks, Recreation and Open Space (PROS) meeting.  
 
CCSD Consultants will present an overview of the project and solicit 
feedback from the community.  The public is welcome to submit comments 
by mail, email or in person no later than April 17, 2008.  All written 
comments will be included in the Final EIR.  
 
The Draft EIR document is now on the CCSD website at 
www.cambriacsd.org under WHAT’S NEW.  It is also available at the 
Cambria Library and CCSD offices, 1316 Tamson Drive, Suite 201, 
Cambria.   
 
For questions or more information, please contact Connie Davidson at 927-
6223 or email to cdavidson@cambriacsd.org. 

http://www.cambriacsd.org/
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